
Muletown H.O.G. 

July 18, 2017 Chapter Meeting 

Minutes 

 

The July meeting was held at Puckett’s Restaurant of Columbia.  The business meeting was called to 

order at approximately 7:15 pm by Assistant Director, Ken Steverson.   We had no new members or 

guest present.   The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Eddie (Zero) Fisher reported that there has been no activity in the chapter’s 

account since May 31st. The club’s current balance as of today is $1132.04. 

 

Membership Report:  Terry Fox reported that we currently have 46 members.  He has not heard back 

from some people who expressed interest a couple of months ago. 

 

Head Road Captain Report:  David Payne reported that Jerry Knox will take Trish’s spot this coming 

Saturday to lead us on a breakfast ride to Soda Pop Junction. This ride has been canceled due to rain the 

last two Saturdays.  Ken asked members present if they get the ride reminder emails that he sends out.  

Everyone said they did. 

 

Activities Report:  Red Thomas did not attend tonight’s meeting.  Ken said the next activity that is being 

planned is the annual picnic to be held at Doc and Sheryl’s on Sept. 23th.  More details to follow as we 

get closer to the event. 

 

Newsletter Report:  Jonathan (Doc) Ullrich did not attend the tonight’s meeting.  Ken did not have any 

new information from Doc to share. 

 

Webmaster Report:  Trish was unable to attend the meeting.  Ken passed along information that all the 

rides planned for the second half of the year have been posted on the web calendar. 

 

Old Business:  Ken brought the HOG Merchandize catalog to the meeting for the members present to 

look at and order if they wanted. 

 

New Business:  David Payne’s Birthday is this Friday. 

Roundtable:  Jerry gave an update on Tony “The Colonel” Cornelius.  He is trying some new treatments.   

 

 

50/50:  $95 was collected with $50 going to the winner, Bruce Tardiff. 

 


